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Comments: The Stibnite Gold Project is So Wrong.  We desperately need to protect the Frank Church River of

No Return. It endangers much needed fish such as Salmon, Steelhead &amp; Trout.  We must avoid the Noise

Pollution from Mining Operations &amp; Road Construction (that would be audible for a 2 mile radius.) There

would be Constant Disturbance  of our Precious Wildlife and the awful Sediment Pollution in our much beautiful

wilderness streams.

These most important points are completely downplayed in this wilderness evaluation.

A Road is even being proposed that invades the boundary lines of this project, just because it's convenient.  This

area DOESN'T NEED MORE TOXIC MINING, with all it's unnecessary &amp; Harmful impacts.  The Forrest

Service needs to DENY any under the table payoffs and DENY the PERMIT for Perpetual Recourses Stibnite

Gold Project .  They MUST DEMAND this company (FINISH CLEANING UP THERE PREVIOUS MESS AT This

MINE SITE).


